
Guests and customers of Hunter House!

Thank you for your loyal support. We have exciting news! First, we are so very grateful for the support 
we’ve experienced over the last few years. As some of you know, the journey that has become Hunter 
House has been long and, at times, challenging. Now, we will have intermittent periods during the 
months of October and November, when we will be closed for renovations and upgrades. We are lucky 
to be partnering with a fantastic construction team in Gibson Construction, working around our events to 
keep our doors open whenever possible, including all our pre-planned events, weddings, mixology 
classes, and winery-sponsored dinners.

We are truly humbled by the overwhelming support we’ve received. Your feedback, even the constructive 
criticism, inspires us to do better. We’re thrilled to announce that we’ll be introducing a new menu with 
delicious, southern-inspired dishes carefully curated by our Executive Chef Justin Morris. Our head 
Sommelier, Noah, is diligently working on a wine list that will perfectly complement our new menu. We 
can’t wait for you to experience these new culinary delights! Meanwhile, our dedicated staff, including 
our Event Sales Director Sharon, and House Manager Lawrence, are busy creating magic in our gardens 
to ensure your next event with us is truly special.

On behalf of our family, we thank you for continuing this journey with us. We hope you will attend one 
of our wine dinners in the next few weeks to taste a few of our new menu items and preview a new bar 
menu we will launch in mid-November. Tickets are available for purchase at hhgevents.com.

Please look for other updates on our website and Instagram! And yes, the SugarPlum Bar is making a 
comeback this November!

Cheers!
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